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The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services ("CMS") recently released
MLN Matters Article MM6960 to explain legislative changes impacting
all physicians, providers, and suppliers submitting claims to Medicare
contractors, fiscal intermediaries, Part A/B Medicare administrative
contractors and/or regional home health intermediaries for services
provided to Medicare beneficiaries.
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